
From: Arlene Goss  
Sent: Tuesday, 18 October 2016 12:02 p.m. 
To: 'Alice' 
Subject: Draft minutes 140916.doc 
 
Dear Alice, 
 
I have attached the draft minutes from the hearing for your information. These 
have not yet been confirmed as correct but I am sending them to you because 
confirmation is not likely to happen for some time due to the changing over from 
the old council to the new council. This means it will be a month or longer before 
these minutes go before the full council for confirmation.  
You just need to know that this draft does not hold any legal weight until the 
minutes are confirmed.  
 
Regards 
Arlene 
 
Arlene Goss 
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council 


